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President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan received a phone call 
today from His Excellency Nikos Christodoulides, President of the Republic of Cyprus, 
during which they discussed areas of cooperation between the two countries. 

 

The two leaders explored opportunities to further strengthen bilateral relations, 
particularly in the economic and development sectors, in line with the strategic 
partnership between the UAE and Cyprus and in support of their shared interests. 

 

President Christodoulides thanked His Highness for the UAE’s initiative to supply 
Cyprus with portable desalination plants to help meet its freshwater needs, 
emphasising the significance of this support in strengthening Cyprus’ ability to address 
water-related challenges. 

 

The two leaders also discussed regional and international developments of mutual 
interest and shared their perspectives on key issues. 
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